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Updates to the name of our Development Reports 2018  

What is the change?  

When we released our new Development Reports in 2018, we included ‘2018’ in the naming convention for 

these reports to help users differentiate from our previous versions.   

As previous versions of our Development Reports have all been retired, we will now be removing the ‘2018’ 

from the names of the following reports: 

• Focus Styles Development Report 2018 

• Professional Styles Development Report 2018 

• Performance 360 Development Report 2018 

This will not affect any reports that have been previously generated, or if you currently are using this report 

within an existing project.   

When will the change be released?  

This change will be released in all languages during the month of August 2020.   

Should you require any further information, please contact bureau.manager@savilleassessment.com.   
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